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I am pleased to present the membership report for the House of Gordon USA. We are a growing
organization! Since last July at our AGM we have added 137 new members.

We currently have 600 members on our rolls, with 469 members in good standing. During the year we
lost 8 members because of addresses that no longer worked.

We always have a problem with those who have not paid their dues. We have 131 members who are in
arrears. 77 have not paid in two years. After this AGM 54 members will be dropped from our
membership rolls as they have not paid since 2005 and have been sent at least 4 overdue notices.

Items that might be of interest -

North Carolina has been rejuvenated under the leadership of Tom and Sarah Gardenhire. They presently
have 42 members.

Louisiana/Mississippi & Texas under the leadership of Marcia McLaurin has grown since the AGM last
year by 17 members.

The New England area has increased by 12 under the leadership of David Gordon. Maine has organized
separately under the leadership of Merle Gordon and has 3 members. This area has been dormant for
several years and now with 15 members is certainly a good achievement.

Please know that you are the best representative of the House of Gordon USA and thanks for all the new
members that you have invited to join the House of Gordon USA this year.

Respectfully submitted,

Nellie Lowry

Nellie Lowry
Membership Chair


